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Auburn City Council 
Thursday November 26, 2013 6:00PM 

City Council Chambers 

Business Meeting 

Minutes 

 
The regular meeting of the Auburn City Council was called to order at 6:00PM in the City 

Council Chambers 24 South St. Auburn NY by Mayor Michael Quill.   

Roll Call – The City Clerk called the roll. Councilor Graney, Camardo, Smith, Ruzicka and 

Mayor Quill present.  

City Staff Present:  

City Manager   Doug Selby 

Corporation Counsel   John Rossi 

City Clerk   Debby McCormick 

Engineering Super.  Bill Lupien 

Planning Director  Jenny Haines 

DPW Supervisor  Mike Talbot 

Code Dept. Supervisor Brian Hicks 

 

Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag 

Mayor Quill led the Pledge of Allegiance.  Mayor Quill then asked for Moment of Silent 

Prayer or Reflection. 

 

Public to be Heard  

 

Jessica Corcoran 43 Chase St. Auburn, CSEA President spoke to comment on Council voting on 

items that can wait until the first of the year when the recently elected council is seated, 

especially with issues that will have long term impact on the city finance.   

 

Ron Quill 5 Case Ave. spoke to thank all citizens that donated to the Salvation Army 

Thanksgiving Dinner. 

 

Norm Davis, Salvation Army volunteer spoke to also thank the residents of the city for all of the 

support. 

  

Approval of Meeting Minutes: November 7, 2013 were approved unanimously. 

 

Presentations and Proclamations - None 

 

Public Announcements – The Clerk read. 

 

City Manager’s Report 
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The City Manager reported that the National Weather Service has issued a Winter Storm 

Warning for the area. 

  

 

Presentation of Petition and Communications – There were none. 
 

There were no State Environmental Quality Review Act Resolutions, Resolutions or Local 

Laws. 

 

The Clerk read Bond Ordinance #12 of 2013 into the record as a first reading.  This was a 

Bond Ordinance authorizing the issuance of $4,900,000 Serial Bonds to Finance the Acquision 

of the Landfill Gas Cogeneration Facility.    

 

Other business 

The City Manager had prepared and distributed budget reports for November for each 

department and provided copies to Council prior to the meeting for discussion. 

The discussion on re-organizing the Code department was postponed. 

Mike Talbot, Landfill Supervisor presented data on landfill expenses to facilitate 

discussion on rate changes. Council discussed. 

Council discussed date changes for meetings during the holiday weeks in December. 

Council adjourned at 6:25PM.    

 


